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What an exciting time now with all the graduations, weddings, and Mother and Father’s Day & Memorial Day.  We are 
all so very blessed and we wish you and your family a wonderful start of summer! 

 

Our team in Haiti has been so busy feeding families, helping with 
medical emergencies and meeting needs.  We are so grateful for 
each one that partners together in giving and prayer to make a 
difference there every day.  Wow we are so overwhelmed to 
donations for new wells and filters!  We cannot wait to put these 
in place and show you some happy faces!  Woohoo! We can 
never thank you all enough.  

 

 

Just look the smile on Mrs. Rosemary’s face! She is paralyzed 
and we gave her a new wheelchair and provisions. A 
wheelchair is a big deal and so thankful to be able to bless her 
with it. 

 

To the right is a young man that had a terrible cut and 
infection that received quality medical treatment. 

 

 

We are about to build a new home for the LouisSaint family 
this month.  They love our Lord and are in such need.  It has 
been almost 2 years since their situation was laid on our 
hearts.  In faith we are moving forward for them.  Wouldn’t 
you love to be part of their joy by helping with this project? 
Any gift will help and is so appreciated. 

We have a small team going to Haiti the end of the month to 
do medical clinics for hundreds, work on the garden, the 
LouisSaint house, share the incredible Jesus and love on the 
desperately poor. This is the first since COVID stopped us, and 
we are so excited to go hug them all!  Donations of items such 
as vitamins, ibuprofen, benedryl, bandages and 
hydrocortisone would be awesome. 

 

Please see reverse 

Acts 1:8 Missions Ministry 



If you sponsor a child for school and would like to send a 
letter/photo/small gift, we would be so happy to personally deliver it 
when we go there the end of the month and get a photo for you.  Mail or 
drop it by our office at 109 N. Jackson Street, Hartwell, GA 30643 no 
later than June 19.   

Also please consider sponsoring a child when they start school in 
September.   Thank you letters from the student are being gathered and 
translated now and mailed ASAP! 

Don’t forget we can always buy goats and chickens to give out too!   
Goats are about $75 each and chickens are about $25.    

 

Closer to home, we helped sponsor founding member Katlyn Reed Strickland and her new 
husband Corey Strickland as they are now in Miami serving in a short internship where they 
hope to work with the Haitian population. We congratulate them on accepting a year-long 
position in a distant country that desperately needs the witness of faith of this awesome young 
couple.  Katlyn and Corey have been with us many times to Haiti and work to help people and 
share Jesus anywhere they can. 

In May we sponsored a Night of Worship in downtown Hartwell at the Teasley House featuring 
youth performances, worship singing led 
by Tim Fleming, Youth/Worship Pastor at 
Rock Branch Baptist Church, a message 
from Encounter Church pastor Ryan 
Winne, and more worship singing led by the 
Encounter Church worship team.   What a wonderful 
time to come together and praise the Lord and we 
are so thankful for everyone that helped make this 
event possible and for those that came out! We 
hope to do this again, so let us know if your worship team or 
praise leader wants to lead or you would like to share. 

What a privilege to be part of The Way Church’s 
Global Mission Conference on May 2nd.  We 
joined other missionaries from Africa, Albania, 
India, Romania, Venezuela, along with Broken 
Heart Ministries, and Little Book Ministries.  Wow 
and there was a concert by singer/songwriter and 
former member of the Gaither Vocal Band, Buddy 

Mullins. What a joy to meet him and his lovely wife.  He is CEO of Hope for 
the World organization, and his family personally serves with Hope for 
The World Albania.  Thank you, Pastor Riley and Debbie Shelton and The 
Way Church, for the opportunity, for all your hard work and for such a passion to see Jesus glorified throughout the 
world.   

Gosh we are just so thankful for each of you.  What joy to serve together and thank you for thinking of us and them.   
Lives changed now and eternally.  Hallelujah!   God bless you all. 

With love,               The Bauknight Family  The Bauknight Family and all of us at Acts1Eight        


